To: Planning[DCMail@camden.gov.uk]
From: cat silliman

Sent: Mon 10/11/2014 10:27:33 AM
Subject: Application Ref: 2014/6291/P

| object strongly to the proposed roof terrace being built for Ground Floor, 94
Camden Road, London NW1 9EA.

My main concern is that this is a commercial property (Domo restaurant) and as
such, the roof terrace will be used to seat customers until the restaurant closes
at 11pm each night including weekday evenings.

This roof terrace would be a major noise nuisance, and the residents of Highstone
Mansions whose flats face the gardens already have a huge problem with noise as it
is, being so close to so many gardens and properties with residents who keep
unsociable hours. Being an L-shape, our building means any noise is amplified.

It would also set a precedent for whoever moves in there in the future. It could be
taken over by a noisy bar or other business. It has absolutely no place being there in
a residential back yard.

Finally, it would present a loss of privacy because the proposed roof terrace is right
next to our tall building (and the gardens of other residential properties) so whoever
uses it would be able to see into a lot of properties.

Catherine Silliman
39 Highstone Mansions
84 Camden Road
London NW1 9DY



